The Link



Upcoming Events:

10/3: Northside Baptist 1:00 pm

10/5: **GH Shootout** 9:00 am

10/7: Lex. Wildcat Wrestling 10:30 am

10/10: LGA Invitational 10:00 am

10/12: MGA - Jr./Sr. 9:00 am

10/14: MCEC 1:00 pm

10/20: LGA Couples 10:30 am

10/21: Clothed In Hope 1:00 pm

10/22: Sandlappers 9:30 am

10/23: SCSAE 11:00 am

10/28: Lexington Chamber 1:00 pm

*GH Dogfight's ~ Friday's at 12:00 pm Saturday's at 9:00 & Sunday's at Noon

*Senior MGA ~ Tuesday's at 9:00 am



Like us & keep up to date on Facebook!

Local Knowledge:

OTOURNAMENT RESULTS

Complete results from member events are posted at www.goldenhillsgolf.com Visit to keep tabs on how you & other club members have faired in competitive play.

o **Personal Coolers** are *not allowed* at *any time* on the golf course. Coolers & Beer Specials are available **7** days a week in the Bar & Grill.

o Fall Hours:

Mon - Fri: 8:00 am - 6:30 pm Sat & Sun: 7:45 am - 6:30 pm

Golden Hills Golf & CC 100 Scotland Dr. Lexington, SC 29072 803-957-3355 www.goldenhillsgolf.com info@goldenhillsgolf.com

News from the Golf Shop

Experience the great weather South Carolina has to offer by teeing it up at your favorite Midlands golf course! Golden Hills has created a golfing experience that is second to none with upcoming club tournaments and events that are sure to excite. We look forward to sharing the beautiful fall days ahead with you and your families!

The staff at Golden Hills strives to create the best golfing experience for you and your family. Over the past few weeks we hope you have noticed work that has been done in numerous places throughout the golf course. The removal of trees is all in an effort to provide you with superior playing conditions throughout the year. Shade and tree roots are a hindrance to quality turf grass. Although we don't want to destroy the aesthetics of the layout, the steps being taken will allow for a more consistent and enjoyable experience. Your words of encouragement and excitement about the work being performed is appreciated and we will continually push the limit when it comes to making improvements.

Buy any Adidas or Ashworth golf shoe and receive a FREE Adidas golf polo! Check out this amazing sale by stopping by the Golf Shop. Find a pair of golf shoes that fit your style from our great selection and get a free Adidas golf shirt. We are also continuing our successful 3 Shirt Sale on all Nike, Adidas and Ashworth

shirts offered in the shop. Our fall and winter apparel has started to arrive, so be sure to check with us often for the best selection and the latest styles.

With its roster of exciting events and opportunities to play, our Ladies Golf Association continues to grow and thrive. This month they will play host to the LGA Invitational on the 10th, a Couples' tournament on the 20th and the Sandlappers league on the 22nd. The LGA welcomes new ladies and their friends to join their tournaments and events. Contact the Golf Shop for more information or visit the LGA Facebook page.

Steve and Robbie are dedicated to keeping your swing in tune and putts true. To schedule a golf lesson with your professionals please call or stop by the Golf Shop. The Golf Shop staff can also handle all your re-gripping needs, so when the need arises drop off your clubs and have them returned to you before your next round.

We look forward to sharing the upcoming months with you and hope to see you out on the tee box soon!

Enjoy the beautiful fall season!

From your Golf Staff: Steve Larick, Robbie Prichard & Adam Deloach

Courtside Notes:



The courts are busy this fall with league play, clinics, lessons and member play. Be sure to visit www.goldenhillsgolf.com to reserve a court under the "tennis" tab. Members can view available courts and times, then make a reservation. Contact our Tennis Coordinator, Melissa Kneece at (803) 530-7293 or tennis@goldenhillsgolf.com with questions or for more information.

Hobson Performance Tennis (HPT) offers clinics and lessons for individuals, groups and teams. While junior tennis is a key focus at HPT, instruction is available for individuals of all ages and abilities. If you are looking to pick up the game or are in need of a lesson, contact USPTR certified professional, Morné Hobson, (803) 719 -1385 or Hobson1@windstream.net

Golden Hills is proud to be hosting a 14 & under jr. tennis team this fall that will compete in the USTA league. Coaching the team is Golden Hills member Mark Dimaggio. Mark has volunteered to coach JTL teams in years past but this year will lead a team at the intermediate level (intermediate level: can rally, keep the ball in play, understand the rules & has match experience). The team will have one or two practices each week and is scheduled to play 6 matches. If anyone is interested in signing up, contact markdimaggio@hotmail.com or call (803) 772-7273. October match information is as follows: 10/4 - vs. CD LCTC/RC @ LCTC; 10/11 - vs. CC of Lex. @ Golden Hills; 10/18 - vs. Topspin @ Topspin; 10/25 - vs. 12U LCTC @ Golden Hills.

Good Luck Team Golden Hills!

The Link October 2013

Ladies Golf Association

Enjoy the wonders of fall by joining us at the golf course this month! We have packed October with great activities for your enjoyment, so mark your calendar and meet us for golf and lots of fun.

We had a great group of ladies participate in our Member-Guest last month. It was an exciting and competitive event, with a playoff determining finishes for 1st and 3rd place. Prevailing in 1st Place were Nancy Dodge & Mary Secory (58); 2nd went to Connie Liley & Sandy Wallace (58) and the 3rd Place playoff winners were Regena Sellers & Marcia Scott (60) over Dawn Clark & Dena McCutcheon (60). Annie Lou Rogers won the chipping contest and "Closest to the Pin" winners were as follows: Annie Lou Rogers - Hole #3, Sandy Wallace - Hole #7, Nancy Dodge - Hole #13, Marcia Scott - Hole #15 & Annemarie Keene - Hole #17. Congratulations ladies and thanks to everyone for your participation.

The winners circle for our football themed September couples tournament included:1st - Wendy & Chuck Weaver; 2nd - Jerry & Annemarie Keene; & 3rd - Vicki & Paul Cyr. A special thank you to Pat & Knut Brockman for hosting our 'tailgate party' after the beautiful day of golf.

We are looking forward to this months couples tournament, which will feature a Halloween theme. Adding to the fun of the event will be a '3 Clubs + a Putter' format. Get your costume and clubs picked out and join us on October 20th, at 10:30 a.m. for a shotgun start.

The Golden Hills Invitational will be held on October 10th, at 10:00 a.m. We have a fun format planned, which will include 9 holes Alternate Shot & 9 holes Best Ball (adjusted handicap). Partners are a must! If you can't find a partner, individual applicants will be accepted and paired up, if possible. The cost is \$35 per person which includes your cart & breakfast. If you have questions about the Invitational, contact Nancy Dodge at (803) 892-2793 or piggydodge@pbtcomm.net.

The October One Day State will be held on the 8th, at the following courses: Fox Run CC (Fountain Inn); CC of South Carolina (Florence); Midland Valley (Graniteville). We look forward to serving as hosts of the Sandlapper Tournament this month. The event will be held at Golden Hills on October 22nd at 9:30 am.

In addition to all the events mentioned above, ladies of all levels of play can join us each Tuesday at 8:00 a.m. and Thursday at 8:00 a.m. and/or 5:30 p.m. for the LGA's standing tee times. If you would like to join us, please contact the golf shop at (803) 957-3355. We look forward to seeing you at the club this month!

The LGA meets on the last Monday of each month at the Lexington Library. We invite you to learn more about the LGA by joining our October 28th meeting at 6:00 pm.

For more information on the LGA contact: Carolyn Brooks (803) 359-7070 or email: csbrooks@sc.rr.com

Senior Men's Golf Association

September was a great month for golf at Golden Hills. The weather was perfect and hopefully October will be wonderful as well. Chad, Sandy and their crew have been very busy with upgrades to the golf course this year and we know it will all pay off in the future. It just keeps getting better around here!

Tournament results since our last report are as follows:

Sept. 3, Individual Handicap Match:

1st - Kirk Worth (58), 2nd - Leon Pfeiffenberger (63), 3rd -Gene "Cowboy" Wilson (64), 4th - Bobby Gause (65), 5th - Dave Middleton (66) 6th - (tie) Larry Mixson & Steve Upperman (67), 8th - (tie) Richard Wood, Dean Davis, Rick Green, Curtis Cooley, Mike Blakely & Scott Zhang (69)

Sept. 10, "Points" Match:

1st - Mickey Hamilton (+11), 2nd - Curtis Cooley (+8), 3rd - (tie) Jerry Keene & Robert Davis (+7), 5th - John Curry (+5), 6th - (tie) Dave McElrath & Scott Zhang (+4).

Sept. 17, Individual Handicap Match:

1st - (tie) Bob Amory & Kirk Worth (62), 3rd - Gerry Carter (65), 4th - (tie) Rick Green, Rich Antinozzi & Mark DiMaggio (66), 7th - Scott Zhang (68), 8th -(tie) Bud Cain, Mickey Hamilton, Dave Middleton, Dave Reynolds & Rick Wood (69).

Sept. 24, Two-Man Blind Draw:

1st - Rich Antinozzi & Dave Middleton (127), 2nd - Rick Green & Harry Smith (131), 3rd - (tie) George Cobb & Mickey Hamilton; Richard Wood & Ray Cheillini (136), 5th - Clarence Simmons & Leon Pfeiffenberger (138).

Congratulations to the above winners and thanks to everyone for your participation!

As always, any male member of Golden Hills who is age 55 or older may join our SMGA and participate in our every Tuesday matches. Each week brings a new and competitive (yet fun) format. If you would like to participate, simply call Bubba Rinehardt at (803) 739-4807 and he will include you on the roster. Likewise, if you're a regular and cannot be present on a given Tuesday, call Bubba and let him know ahead of time so he can adjust the roster as needed. If you are unable to reach Bubba or if you have other questions about the SMGA, call the Golf Shop at 803-957-3355. Your cooperation is appreciated.

Come join us!

Save the Dates: *November 2013*

TURKEY TROT

5 MILE / 2,5 MILE

& 1 MILE FUN RUN

THRU

GOLDEN HILLS

NOVEMBER 28TH

7:30 a.m.





3rd Annual
Turkey Bowl & Social
November 24th